
 

MENTAL HEALTH & WELLNESS PROVIDER NETWORK SUPPORT 
TRANSITIONING BACK TO KAISER PERMANENTE 

Applies to:  Commercial - HMO ☒   POS ☒   PPO ☒   Medicare Advantage ☒ 

Network list: https://wa-provider.kaiserpermanente.org/communications/letters  

Effective June 30, 2025, Kaiser Foundation Health Plan of Washington and Kaiser 
Foundation Health Plan of Washington Options, Inc. (Kaiser Permanente) will not renew 
their vendor agreement with Magellan Healthcare (Magellan).  

Explanation of the change: 

Kaiser Permanente is not renewing its agreement with Magellan. All network services 
previously handled by Magellan, including credentialing, updating provider practice data, 
and appointment scheduling support, will now be managed directly by Kaiser 
Permanente. This change does not affect your contract with Kaiser Permanente.  

Practice or organization changes can be submitted using forms at the following link 
(please select the applicable form) 
https://wa-provider.kaiserpermanente.org/provider-support/provider-update 

Questions: Please refer to the Magellan Transition FAQ for more details.  
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